
June 13, 2019 – NMCC Minutes 
 
 
Attending: Wendy Miller, Margie Shapiro, Barbara Lowman, Sue Cohen, Richard 
Long and Holly Valente 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:15 by Holly Valente in Nancy Barbe’s absence 
 
Minutes of May 9 meeting reviewed and accepted 
 
Treasurer’s Report reviewed and accepted 
 
Burritt Day as of June 13: 
 
 Publicity is being handled by Barbara and Nancy will post on Facebook  
  and Maggie’s list 
 
 Vendors – Holly and Wendy   Contact has been made to previous vendors 
   with ads placed in the Shopper’ Guide and Maggie’s list 
 

Musical Entertainment – Moonshine Holler from 10 – 12 per Margie and 
 Kevin Smith+ 12:30-2:30 per Kathy. Each group will be paid $150. 
 
Barbara advising Henry the Juggler he is not scheduled for this year.   
 Roger the Jester will perform during the musical performances.  She 
 has also arranged for the 50 table rental through Mahaiwe Tent. 
 
Louise made the canopy arrangements with Julia Trumbell 
 
Elihu Burritt award to The 5 Village News with Richard presenting. 
 Wendy is creating the certificate.  Nancy will get new nameplates 
 for the library.  Will contact Larry Burke as to where they want the 
 plaque to go. 
 
Charlie Flint will do appraisals 10-1.  The small tent will be set up 
 
Alice and Charlie will work with Martha Bryan to set up parking on 
 Mike White’s property on Thursday, August 16.  Linda, Ken, Michael 
 and a friend will do the signs, up on Friday and down on Saturday. 
 The boys will be paid $11 per hour each.  Stake pounding tools 
 From Karen Shreefter and others.  Measuring rope has been given 
 to the Council by Owen. 
 
Sign-up sheets for parking and white elephant shifts need to be done. 
 Joyce Reisman will work 10-12 for white elephant 
 



Friday morning, August 16 – All members on deck for moving and  
 setting up white elephant tables and laying out vendor spots on the 
 Green.  Bring willing husbands and partners. 
 
Barbara will contact Alvin about sound system as we only need one this 
  year. 

 
 Graham Frank has been advised of Burritt Day. 
 
 No response from contacts with NMPTA.  Kristen Sanzone has aged out 
 so new names have been contacted. 
 
 Working on finding face painter.  Cassie is bringing the donkeys, Fiona is 
] bringing sheep and bunnies (for adoption).  Tess is bringing goats. 
 
 Signs at Tom’s barn drop off need to be checked. 
 
Contributions as of March 31 have been acknowledged. 
 
Adjourned at 5 pm.      Next meeting – July 11 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Holly Valente, Secretary 
 
  

 
 
  

  
  
 
 
 


